
-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly Sims <mk.sims@me.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 2:00 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>
Subject: Equity & Inclusion

We oppose the efforts of supporting HB School District on implementing the Equity and 
Inclusion program, all this does is promote more racism.  I would not send my children 
to any school that promotes these types of programs.




